
    Year 4 Assembly 

Year 4 have their class assembly on 

Friday 9th November.   

 

Everyone is welcome to come along and 

support the children 

  School Photographer 

A reminder that the school photographer 

will be in school on Monday 5th November 

2018 taking individual photographs.  This is 

our first day back after the half term 

break. 

  

The photographer is usually here at 8.00am 

if you have younger or older children and 

would like a family photograph taken. 

Siblings in different classes are taken 

together automatically.   Proofs will be sent 

home the same day. 

26th October 2018 
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This Week’s Teacher Awards 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

  

 

 

This Week’s Top Table 

 

Red Row First School Newsletter 

Half Term Holiday 

School closes today at normal time and we will 

re-open on Monday 5th November 2018. 

 

(We had our Teacher Day on 4th September) 

A reminder that the bell goes at 8.55am. 

 



 

 


